‘/TC SPOTLIGHT 2  e-Newsletter of the VTC | January 2024

VTCIRE RAAIRBRFE_ARAET

VTC presents Long Service Awards to
some 200 employees
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VTC colleagues’ dedicated and committed service has
contributed to the continued development of the
Council, enabling us to achieve our mission to nurture
talent for industries and society. The "Long Service
Award Presentation Ceremony 2023" was held last
November to honour a total of 198 staff members who
had completed 20, 25, 30, 35, and 40 years of service
at VIC. Mr Donald Tong, VTC Executive Director,
expressed his gratitude to the awardees for their
enthusiasm in providing diverse learning opportunities
to students, helping them grow and shine in their
respective professional fields.
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